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Hi there,

September 30 is the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation. This holiday is
observed in memory of Indigenous children who perished in the residential
school system.

It is a paid stat holiday for federally regulated workers and in some provinces. If
it is not a public holiday in your province, you still have the option to
acknowledge it and give your staff the day off.

To learn more about this holiday and the various ways you can show support,
check out our blog by Kiljon Shukullari below.

This month, our experts offer advice on building an inclusive, secure, and
efficient workplace. Find out how to use Al tools without compromising
business secrets, protect your Indigenous staff from discrimination, and spruce
up those dull out-of-office emails.

As a Peninsula client, you can count on 24/7 expert support to help you save
time, costs, and unnecessary stress. Book an appointment today.

Request an appoin




Blog resources to help you grow your business

30% of Canadian Employers
Worry About Security Risks
Posed by Al

Are you ready for the Al revolution?
Well, not so fast. In our latest survey,
30% of Canadian employers say
they're worried about the risk Al
poses to security. We explore what
that could mean for your workplace
policies.

Read time

2 mins

How to Prevent Indigenous
Discrimination in the
Workplace

In a recent national survey, 40% of
Indigenous employees say they've
experienced discrimination at work.
Meanwhile, 60% feel physically
unsafe. As an employer, here's how
you can prevent discrimination
against Indigenous and First Nations
employees at your workplace.

Read time

7 mins




NATIONAL DAY
FOR TRUTH AND
RECONCILIATION

Your Guide to the National Day
for Truth and Reconciliation

September 30 is the National Day for
Truth and Reconciliation. Do you
know the significance of this day? Is

it a stat holiday? Are there
assistance programs available to
employees? We  answer these

questions and more in our blog.

How To Improve Your Out-of-
office Messages

Do you know the etiquettes of out-of-
office messages? Are your 00O
emails missing key information?
Kiljon Shukullari spoke to Advisor's
Edge about what you should include
in your internal and external 00O
emails and mare.

Read time

4 mins




Meet Peninsula’s Service Employee of the Month

Congratulations to our service employee of the month! Ermias consistently
embodies the core values of Peninsula through his distinguished interactions with
our clients and collaboration with the OHS advice team.

SERVICE EMPLOYEE 7}
OF THE MONTH

COACH

Ermtiag Nagata

Do you need to speak with one of our consultants?

Book your HR documentation or health & safety review at the touch
of a button with the NEW Request an appointment Feature on BrightHR 7
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